
. ~ CAROLS. MARCUS, Ph.D., M.D. 

MAILING ADDRESS: 1877 COMSTOCK A VENUE 
LOS ANGELES, CA 90025-5014 

Sept. 16, 2018 

CASE NO: NRC-2019-000035 
DATE REC'D: 10/11/2018 

Freedom oflnformation Act and Privacy Act Officer 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001 

Re: MOUs for Physician AUs for Radiopharmaceutical Therapy 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

PHONE: 
FAX: 
E-MAIL: 

(310) 277-4541 
(310) 552-0028 
csmarcus@ucla.edu 

I would greatly appreciate the following information under the Freedom of Information 
Act. I request the Memoranda of Understanding between the American Board of Nuclear 
Medicine, the American Board ofRadioiogy for Therapeutic Radiology, and the 
American Board of Radiology for Diagnostic Radiology with the.NRC in which the 
respective boards verify that their approved residency training programs arein 
compliance with the training and experience requirements of 10 CFR Part 35 for 
radiopharmaceudcal therapy. I also request the letters from the. NRCaccepting the 
respective boards' assurances. These letters from the boards and the NRC's approval of 
them would likely date around the year 2000 or 2001. 

I have searched the NRC web site for several hours but have been unable to locate these 
documents. It would not be necessary for you to send me actual paper copies of these 
documents if you can send me direct urls for them. My e-mail address is 
csmarcus@ucla.edu. 

Thank you for your attention and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Carol S. Marcus, Ph.D., M.D. 

Pro{ of Radiation Oncology, of Molecular and Medical Pharmacology (Nuclear 
Medicine), and of Radiological Sciences, ret., David Geffen School of Medicine at the 
University of C_alifornia, Los Angeles 

NR<;::-FOIA-MOUs for T and E 09-16-18. 

i . I 

I 
I 
t 




